Bakewell St. PO Box 26, Cranbourne 3977

Ph: 5996 1744 Fax: 5996 1370

CRANBOURNE PRIMARY SCHOOL



<mark>www.cr</mark>anbourne-p<mark>s.vic.edu.</mark>au

Issue 29 18th September 2013

Calendar

UPCOMING EVENTS



Monday 16th- Friday 20th September

Life Education Van

Thursday 19th **September** Footy Day

Friday 20th September
Last day Term 3 – 3.15pm
Dismissal

Monday 7th October Term 4 commences

Term 4
Dance Fever whole school activity Money

Due by October 11th

Saturday 12th October Family Photo Day

Monday 21st October Curriculum Day

House Points

NO HOUSE POINTS
THIS WEEK

Principal's News

I would like to thank Laval Fernand, Bradley Wallen and our maintenance man, Tony for their support last Friday picking up some equipment and supplies from another school.

This term has passed very quickly and has seen many events. Here are a few to remember – Lightning Premiership, Art Show, Naplan, Australian Maths Competition, Bunnings bbq, Parent Survey, introduction of Developmental Curriculum and the Australian Election Day which led to a change of political leadership at federal level.

Please remember we are a sunsmart school therefore the wearing of hats is compulsory during Term 4.



School holidays has crept up once again – this is a time to reconnect as a family and do some spring sorting.

If you are clearing out the cupboards at home, take a moment to think of others less fortunate and perhaps donate clothes and, or blankets to the Salvos or Brotherhood.

The centre spread of the newsletter today has some holiday activity ideas and if you open the newsletter on the website there are some links that will take you to some fantastic holiday activity ideas.

We wish all our students and families a safe and enjoyable holiday period.

See you all on October 7th for Term 4.

Cheryl Van Deursen - Principal

SCHOOL NEWS

Student Birthdays



Happy Birthday to the students who celebrate their birthdays this week and during the holidays

Harrison S.
Allie W.
Luke Y.
Simrat G.
Max P.
Jessica W.
Kyle P.
Jaymee E.
Aimee M.
Jack O.
Rebecca N.
Jordan Mc.
Denzel U.J.
M. Figota

Stars of the Week

Congratulations on all your wonderful efforts this week!

Grade	Student	For being
Prep PAM	Chris D.	Confident
Junior BA	Rhys M.	Persistent
Junior HM	Matthew C.	Co-operative
Junior MC	Sharushi D.	Adaptable
Middle LB	Brodie W.	Co-operative
Middle MD	Halle G.	Persistent
Middle SG	Jackson P.	Persistent
Senior IW	Faith D.	Creative
Senior MR	Tatiana M.	Respectful
Senior RP	Sen S.	Responsible
P.E.	Ben P. (SMR)	Confident
Art	Emma C. (SIW)	Creative
Personal Dev	Taylah M. (PAM)	Confident
Assistant Principal	Shahid S. (MMD)	Responsible
Principal	Chynelle P. (JMC)	Responsible

From the Office

The second instalment EMA cheques are now available for collection from the office.



To view this magazine go to our web site at www.cranbourne.ps.vic.edu.au

CURRICULUM NEWS

Another term is coming to an end and our students and staff have worked very hard to achieve great learning and teaching outcomes. During the holiday break it is important that good learning habits are not completely forgotten!

During the break encourage your child to read regularly - and to read a variety of material, not just books. Talk to your child about what they have read, but remember to ask those deeper questions. Ask your child to explain why something happened in the story - not just what actually happened. Ask your child to express their opinion of what they read - why they liked or didn't like it.

A great activity for the holidays is to go to the movies and there are lots,of,children's movies being released for the holiday break. Please remember to consider the ratings of any movie you are planning to see, to ensure it is appropriate for your child's age and emotional maturity.

Keeping your child 'entertained' during the holiday break does not have to cost a fortune. Doing things together at home or in the local community can be as much fun as costly outings and holidays. But most importantly, spend time with your family, have fun together and talk to each other.

Di Fernand - Assistant Principal

STUDENT NEWS

School holiday plans

What do you have planned for the upcoming holidays? Sometimes filling in the time with your children at home can be a challenge – as you struggle to find things which will avoid those dreaded words – I'm bored!

Here are some ideas to get you started:

- Bake and decorate some cupcakes home brand cake mixes work well as cupcakes decorations can be edible eg. Sprinkles, fruit etc for ideas go to
 - http://www.wilton.com/ideas/browse.cfm?cat=Cupcakes
- Make your own Japanese rock garden fill an old baking tray with sand

 use pebbles for rocks and make the line designs with a skewer or stick –
 for design ideas go to
 http://www.turningjapanese.com.au/landscaping-services-melbourne/japanese-gardens
- Collaging using old newspaper, material, buttons etc work on an interesting shape you could try the letters of your child's name) for ideas go to

http://www.wikihow.com/Make-a-Collage

Apart from the usual things families do on the holidays – picnics, bike riding, visits to the park, trips to the movies, visits with extended family and sometimes holidays, the following websites will connect you to a wide selection of activities available across Melbourne over the next two weeks.

- Melbourne child magazine holiday activity guide
 http://www.webchild.com.au/melbourneschild/your-community
 - Melbourne school holiday guide

http://www.vic.gov.au/about-victoria-tourism/holidays-daylight-saving/school-holidays/school-holiday-activities.html

What's on guide in Melbourne
 http://www.kidspot.com.au/thingstodo/



Regardless of what you do, remember to enjoy and value your time together

COMMUNITY NEWS



Thank-you to all the families and friends who have shopped at the Good Guys and earned donation credits to support our school.

If you are looking for a sporting club or community activity for your child please check our website under the community activities tab.

www.cranbourneps.vic.edu.au

DANCE FEVER MONEY MUST BE PAID BY FRIDAY 11TH OCTOBER.

It is expected that all children in the school will attend.

School Uniform Reminder!

Hats will be compulsory again in Term 4. If your child has lost their hat, new hats can be purchased from Beleza.

BELEZA SCHOOL UNIFORM SHOP SCHOOL HOLIDAY TRADING HOURS

Saturday 21st	September	Closed
Monday 23 rd	September	u u
Tuesday 24th	September	и
Wednesday 25th	September	10.00 a.m. – 3p.m.
Thursday 26th	September	u u
Friday 27 th	September	u u
Saturday 28th	September	Closed "
Monday 30 th	September	10.00a.m. – 4p.m.
Tuesday 1st	October	u u
Wednesday 2nd	October	u u
Thursday 3 rd	October	resume normal trading hours

Happy and safe holiday to everyone See you back at school on Monday 7th October